Dear Sirs,
I object to the the licence application, as above, for the following reasons;

a) The location is not suitable as it creates an obstruction to traffic due to large vehicles parking
close to the hot food van, thereby restricting the safe passage of moving traffic, cyclists and
pedestrians.

b) It is located too close to a 'Keep left' bollard, and roundabout, which creates a hazard to
other road users at that location. The 'Keep left' sign has already been knocked down on
more than one occasion.

c) Hareness Road is a very busy through route, used by many large vehicles and is also very
close to a training college. Offroad parking would be a much preferred option for a Hot
food van, and not the on-road location applied for above.



